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December 
17-21, 2018 

What a great week of celebrating the holidays! We were able to watch 
a few fun movies during our rest times and even got to play Holiday 
Bingo with a “fireplace” on our Smart Board! We also talked about 
our favorite “scrumptious” food and traditions we may have for the 

holidays. It is so fun seeing them get so excited for some family time! I 
hope you all have a very Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and a 

Happy New Year! I will see you all next year!  

This week we worked on: 
Shape: Star 
Color: Green 
Number: 7 
Letter: No new letter due to our 
holiday celebrations! 
 

Next MONTH we will work on: 
Shape: Circle 
Color: No new color on the 3rd  
due to winter break 
Number: 8 
Letter: No new letter due to winter 
break 

Outside Time! 
It is that time of year when the 

wind gets a little colder and little 
white specks fall from the sky: 

winter! With this changing of the 
season, please remember to send 

weather appropriate outerwear for 
you student like a winter jacket, 

hats, mittens, etc.. If your student 
wears snow boots to school, 

please remember a pair of regular 
shoes for them to wear in class. 

NOTE: 
Please don’t forget that if your child has checked out a book, that they should bring it 
back each week. It is fun for the students to get a new book each week and then other 
students can get the chance to check out a book that their classmate had! 
 
 
 

 

Birthdays and Other Important Dates 
12/21-1/2: NO SCHOOL – Winter Break 
1/17: Liam’s Birthday 
         Wear Blue! 
1/31: Wear White! ©
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